Cancellation of GSC Open 2016
On 3rd July Geoff Honey, GSC Class Captain, wrote as follows: -
“ I have just been informed that due to a problem with a launching and recovery  crane which will not be fixed by the date of the open weekend, 23-24 July, we have to reluctantly cancel the event.

For those of you who have  ventured to  GSC will be aware that we do not have a slipway and the only method of launch and recovery is by an electric crane
 “
